
WOKC 
P. O. BOX 1595 

OKEECHOBEE, FLORIDA 

25 January, 1962 

Dear Kermit: 
This will verily your reception of wOKC's test 

broadcast on 7 January, 1962. Please excuse the delay 
in answering your very nice letter. 

WOKC plans Program testing 5 February, 1962. 
We appreciate your logging of ú",CKC and hope to hear 

from you agáin. 

RADIO STATION W.O.K.C. Cordially, 

Okeechobee, Fla. c 

1000 Watts 1570 K.C. b`argar t Stephen 
Program Director 


